August 2, 1955

Mrs. Charles A. Baylis 601 B. Markham Avenue Durham, North Carolina

Dear Mrs. Baylis

The Commission on Education is looking forward to having you with the Kindergarten Day School this fall. We are very proud of our Kindergarten and feel that it makes a big contribution to our educational program.

The appreciate all the time and effort you have given to the school. The personal interest you display is certainly appreciated.

If the Commission can be of any help to you, please let us know. Thank you for the work you are doing for us.

Sincerely.